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October 12, 2006 
 
Honorable Colleen Dale  
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
PO Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
Re: Joint Application of Kansas City Power and Light Company and Department of Energy Case 
No. ER-2006-0314, Tariff No. YE-2006-0594 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 

Department of Energy National Nuclear Security Administration hereby submits the 
attached electronic “Prehearing Brief and Statement of Position” in the above-referenced Case 
No. ER-2006-0314 an application of Kansas City Power & Light Company to change certain of 
its rates.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
            Sincerely, 
 
 
         /S/ Paul W. Phillips  
 
         Paul W. Phillips 
         Attorney 
         Office of General Counsel 
          Paul.phillips@HQ.doe.gov
 
 
Attachment 
cc: Office of Public Counsel and Staff of Missouri Public Service Commission, Kansas City 
Power & Light Company 
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